emational Stuttering Association	
International Stuttering Association	
To: Stuttering Family From: Michael Sugarman, MBA Regarding: August 2012 eNewsflash	
Message from the Cl I hope you are having a healthy and safe summetypical summerfoggy in the morning and suns Olympic games from London. And rooting for a second control of the classical summerfoggy in the morning and suns	er holiday. The San Francisco Bay Area has its hine in the afternoon. I hope everyone is enjoying
A reminder to everyone June 2013 the World Co read more about this conference by going to the	
	012 Maartje, from the Netherlands and ISA Boarding conference.

ISA member organizations have had time to peruse suggested changes to ISA Constitution. I

want to refresh your memory by recommending you to go to the <u>June eNewsflash</u>.

If you have any questions or comments please direct them to me.



Some of you may remember that I saw and met President Obama. Depending on the ok from white house, we can direct people to our website with picture. There is disclaimer to use pictures for personal use. We may be able to post on our facebook. I will let you know what they say.



Kindly,

Didn't get your own copy of this eNewflash? Subscribe here!